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Dear Bidder,

Letter of Invitation for Development of hydrogen related regulation (SEA/PD/SNP/23-2025)

Sri Lanka Sustainable Energy Authority (SLSEA) has planned to develop hydrogen related regulations

for implementation of green hydrogen in the country.

SLSEA has published the bidding documents in the SLSEA’s website www.enerey.cov.lk under the

procurement (https://www.energy.gov.lk/en/procurement), you are kindly requested to forward your

proposal for the “development of hydrogen related regulations “as per the attached bidding document.

Kindly send your sealed bids marked “development of hydrogen related regulations (SEA/PD/SNP/23-
2025)” on the top lefthand corner, with all supporting documents to Procurement Division, Sri Lanka
sustainable Energy Authority, No.72, Ananda Coomaraswamy Mawatha, Colombo 07, on or before
10.30hr of 26™ August 2025. Further details may be obtained by calling Procurement Division on
telephone number 0112575030 during office hours.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully

Director General
Sri Lanka Sustainable Energy Authority
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